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OTRA Finals time is fast approaching!  If you have not received your Finals form in 
the mail, please contact us. Even if you don’t use it to pre-enter, it has a lot of 
useful information in it….and it is good to use for writing down and keeping track of 
who you are going to rope with.  PLEASE REMEMBER TO TAKE NOTE OF 
ENTRY DEADLINE TIMES!!  For many of the on site entries, books close the night 
before the roping starts the next day.  We are really looking forward to seeing 
everyone in Abilene!  All you golfers (or anyone who likes a good time!) be sure to 
get in contact with Kent Lynch at Dally Times if you want to enter the golf 
tournament, which will be held on Wednesday, June 28.  The Washer Tournament 
is a ton of fun too; we play it the same day back at the fairgrounds. 
 

Don’t forget to make sure you are qualified in all the Finals ropings you want to 
compete in! Call the home office if you have questions or need clarification. It is 
very disappointing to find out that you are not qualified for something once we are 
already at the Finals.   
 

Thanks to all of you who supported our district ropings during the regular season! 
Now come to OTRA Finals and finish out the season with a bang!!   Next month’s 
newsletter will feature the winner of our Regular Season high point trailer. There is 
a super close race going on this year….we are really excited to see who the 
winner will be!! 
 

Let’s also all work together to let our sponsors know how much we appreciate 
them! Their contributions go directly to your prizes at Finals…so be sure to give 
them your support every chance you get!   
Thank You to our Sponsors – Reed Beverage/Coors of Abilene, Lawrence Hall 
Chevrolet, Red River Arenas, Whitten Inn, Abilene Convention & Visitor’s Bureau, 
Taylor County Expo, Cactus Saddlery, Cactus Ropes & Gear, Heel-O-Matic, 
Deagen Trailers, Titan Trailer Mfg, Dally Times Magazine, ArmorThane of Abilene, 
Joe Allen’s, Lytle Land & Cattle and Sharon’s BBQ! 
 

All our Best to All of You, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


